

Amy Smith, Superintendent

Tuesday, July 19, 2022

Dear Earlington Parents.

Many of you are aware the District Facilities Plan includes the future closure of Earlington Elementary School. With the continued decline in enrollment at the school, we have made the difficult decision to close Earlington after the 2022-2023 school year. We will examine school boundaries and student population numbers as we start the redistricting process. Every child will always have a home school.

We also want to share that Julie Vaughn has accepted a position as principal of Jesse Stuart Elementary School. Since we are so close to the first day of school, we are bringing in a veteran educator who is very familiar with the community to serve as interim principal. Karen Mackey, who was Earlington principal from 2010-2016, will return to that role. Please welcome Mrs. Mackey back to the school!

Earlington Elementary has a very special place in all of our hearts. We are committed to making this a wonderful school year for everyone! We will keep you informed as we move forward.

Thank you,

Amy Smith

Superintendent

any Smith